
From: Joe Vachal [mailto:jtvachal@msn.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2013 8:25 PM 
Subject: HB3007 – Opportunity for Tenants to Purchase Their Manufactured Home Parks 

 

As manufactured home owners with our residence located in Seminole Mobile Estates in 
Beaverton, we strongly support and urge passage of the proposed HB3007 – Opportunity for 
Tenants to Purchase Their Manufactured Home Parks.  Passage will assuredly prevent 
substantial personal financial loss for us and our neighbors due to a forced relocation or 
condemnation. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Joe & Jackie Vachal 
100 SW 195th Ave  Unit 3 
Beaverton OR  97006 
503-747-3673 
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